

DIOCESE OF LITTLE ROCK

2500 North Tyler Street • P.O. Box 7565 • Little Rock, Arkansas 72217 • (501) 664-0340 Fax (501) 664-6304

August 5, 2019

Dear Friends,

The Catholic schools in the Diocese of Little Rock are committed to provide our young people with not only an exceptional education, but a firm moral background along with the tools they need to continue to grow in faith for the good of the Church and the communities in which they will serve.

I am pleased to promulgate this updated "Manual of Policies and Procedures for Elementary and Secondary Catholic Schools of Arkansas in the Diocese of Little Rock." This manual emphasizes that the education of our students is the responsibility of all of us including the administration, the teachers, the parents, and the community.

May God continue to bless all of us as we serve the children in our diocese to grow closer to God.

Sincerely in Christ,

+ Anthony B. Taylor Bishop of Little Rock